WILFRID M. VOYNICH

AEOLIAN HALL

33 WEST 42ND STREET

NEW YORK

June 30th, 1925.

Dr. Harvey Cushing, The Peter Bent Brigham Hospital, 721 Huntington Avenue, Boston, 17, Mass.

Dear Dr. Cushing:

I am reporting you two books which you may find of interest as they are both important anatomical works, and the particular editions I offer are of interest as being dedicated to Vesalius. If you care to examine them I should be pleased to send the books to you on approval.

I must take this opportunity to tell you that I have just finished reading your two volumes on Osler. I read them with the greatest interest as I regard the work not only as a very fine and important biography of Osler but also as a history of medical education in Europe and America. I congratulate you upon giving it to the world.

Yours sincerely,

Vilfria de Voynins